
Searching continues in River Danube 

The male found at Margaret Island was also one of the passenger of the ship. 

Identification of the corpse found on 5th June 2019 at Margaret Island is done. The men handled 
as lost person till now, was the 13th South Korean victim of the accident occurred on 29th May 
2019 

Search is still ongoing for thirteen South Korean passengers and two members of the Hungarian 
crew on the entire southern part of the Danube. 

 

 


